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August 21, 2017

Ross Buetow

City of Appleton
100 N Appleton St
Appleton, Wl 54911

Re: Utility Extension Request

Dear Ross,

We would like to request the extension of both water and sanitary sewer utilities
through our property for the necessary future development along Alvin Street.
We request the extension to be performed as soon as possible in 2017.

We would also give the City an easement related to these utilities.

If you have any questions, please contact Jeff Smith at
jeff.smith@pathwayschiurch.us or at 920-735-0422,

R

Adam Demetrician

Lead Pastor
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